
WHS PHYSICAL EDUCATION 

Dear Wylie HS Parent, 

I am excited to work with your student for the duration of the semester in 

physical education. In order to keep you informed about your child’s progress in 
this class, I have attached the course syllabus, grading policy, and class 
expectations. Please feel free to contact me at any time during the semester to 
check on the success of your child. 

Please sign and detach the bottom portion of this letter and have your 
son/daughter return it to me acknowledging that you and your son/daughter 
have read and fully understand the policies and expectations in physical 
education. 

Sincerely 

Chris Bezner chris.bezner@wylieisd.net 972-429-3101 x. 7126 

Henry Hunter henry.hunter@wylieisd.net 972-429-3101 x. 7082 

Katie Hathaway katie.hathaway@wylieisd.net 972-429-3101 x6149 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

I have read, understand, and agree to follow the class expectations and 

Physical Education Policies. 

______________________________________________ 

Student Name Class Period 

______________________________________________ 

Parent Signature/Date 
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